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Dear Members, 

We are saying goodbye to our snowbird members, have a wonderful 
summer, we will miss you. 
        
        *************** 

Metaphysical Committee is working with an article from the May 9th 
2022 Sentinel by Elizabeth Schwartz titled “Why go to church?” 

Church “helps to keep us from being uprooted by the challenges that 
come” and “Involvement in and support for church activities bolsters and 
upholds receptivity in our thought to the power and presence of the 
Christ.” 

Why go to church?
These are quotes from the article which can be accessed in the link 
below, or found in our Reading Room. This is the committee’s focus for 
May. They are also continuing to support world peace with love for all 
mankind, “may thy word enrich the affections of all mankind and govern 
them” (Daily Prayer found in the church Manual by Mary Baker Eddy). 
  

https://sentinel.christianscience.com/shared/view/2iake0plxzc?s=copylink


        ****************  

Monday, May 30th the Reading Room will be closed in observance of the 
Memorial Day holiday. 

        *************** 
      
As always, please remember to turn your cell phones off during services. 

With loving best wishes,


